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Kia ora all,   
 
You are receiving this update as you are a user of the Alex Moore turf. We appreciate that this has been a 
challenging time for some but are grateful that all sport has continued to happen on our other fields.  
 
To those that have been monitoring the progress, you will have noticed significant changes over the last 
few weeks.  
 
The necessary shock pads have been replaced and an 10ml overlay has been placed on this.  
 
By the end of this week, all turf will be laid and glued on, with stitching of the white lines taking place during 
this time. 
 
Weather permitting, sand will start being spread across the pitch. The Brockfill is expected to arrive on site 
next week and this will be spread following the layer of sand, weather permitting. If there are any strong 
wind days – this will delay the spreading of these products. 
  
The team are still tracking well to have this project completed by the end of the year – with testing following 
this. We are nearly on the home stretch! 

                 

                 

Ngā mihi, 
 Wendy Turton 
Customer Liaison Officer (Sportsfields) | Parks, Sport & Recreation | Wellington City Council 
M 027 803 0324 | E Wendy.Turton2@wcc.govt.nz  | W Wellington.govt.nz 
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